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NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that the University Guest Houses will remain
closed from 9t - 18% October, 2024 on account of Saradabakasha-2024 (Puja
holidays).

The Guest Houses will reopen on 19t October, 2024.

This is 1ssued with the approval of the Competent Authority.
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Ref No: VB/GH-30/125 /2024-25 In-charge, Guest House
Date: 23.09.2024 Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan
w9 / In-charge
fafd 72 / Guest House

freaylt / Visva-Bharati

Copy forwarded for information to: e / Santiniketan

1. All Directors/All Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas/Schools

2. Heads of all academic and non-academic
Departments/Centers/Offices/Sections

3. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars/Section

Officers

. Chief Medical Officer

. In-charge, Security

. University Engineer

. C.S to the Vice-Chancellor

. P.A to the Registrar

. University Webmaster-with request to upload it in the University Website.
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